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After a long wait, the California Attorney General submitted final CCPA regulations to the California

Office of Administrative Law (“OAL”) today. He requested that the OAL expedite its review of the

final regulations so that they would become effective by the statutorily mandated date of July 1,

2020.

Note that to date the Attorney General has indicated that he will not delay enforcement of the Act, or

of the regulations when they are published. As a result, the Attorney General has implied that all

businesses should be compliant with the Final Regulations by July 1, 2020.

A copy of the final regulations can be found on CCPA-Info.com. Among other things, the final

regulations require most companies to update the following CCPA-related documents:

• Privacy notice.

• Data subject request protocol

• Data subject request communications templates

• Possible additional disclosures for “financial incentives.”

Given the number of companies that are moving to modify policies in the next four weeks, if you

would like our assistance, please contact us as soon as possible so that we can add you to our

workflow.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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